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Welcome to LVFC HD Newsletter! 

❊ Daily TPs’ Hoon Dok Words ❊ 
  
"It is not my face or my body that makes me great, but 
my philosophy. My spirit is such that when I move, God 
Himself wants to move with me; He wants to follow me. 
This is my strength. God has been unable to fulfill the 
purpose of love. Yet I am asserting that with love I will 
liberate Him. Through my encounters with God, I have 
come to know His bitter sorrow over His unfulfilled 
purpose of love. I am trying to liberate God from this 
bitter sorrow." 

 
  
  

 
  
Dear Pastors, Community Leaders, Brothers and 
sisters, 
  
Join us this Sunday, March 29, together with Dr. Ki 
Hoon Kim and Rev. Demian Dunkley for an inspirational 
Sunday Service hosted by Kaeleigh Moffitt. 
  
Join Sunday at 8 a.m. Las Vegas Time 
at  live.familyfed.org or at the FamilyFed Facebook 
page. 
  
  

 
  
Discovering blessings, even amidst 
COVID-19 crisis 
 
“God is our refuge and strength, a very present help in 
time of trouble. Therefore we will not fear…” Psalm 
46:1-2 
  
Dear brothers and sisters, 
  
I really hope and pray that you and your family are in 
Heavenly Parent and True Parents’ “pillars of cloud and 
fire ” guide your way by day and night . As you may 
know, nearly 86,000 fellow brothers and sisters in the 
United States have been affected by COVID 19, the 
corona virus and we have unfortunately lost many lives. 
These are trying times and I pray that you remain safe, 
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healthy and strong. Let us continue to pray and support 
other brothers and sisters who need help. 
Recently, Dr. Ki-Hoon Kim reported that True Mother is 
in good health and she is offering devotion in this 
moment of global despair. 
  
Under True Mother’s guidance, many family members 
in Korea are collecting donations to support areas 
facing challenges. So, let us love and care for our 
neighbors and those in need amidst this pandemic. 
  
We are and will continue to face many financial 
challenges as a result of this pandemic for many 
months to come. But blessed are those who even 
amidst this crisis are ready to tithe. Many have asked 
how can they tithe or make donations. Here are a few 
options: 
  

1. Visit Cheong Hwa Gung Sanctuary to pray    
    and drop your offering in the donation box 
2. Mail your check to 7966 Haven Street, Las  
    Vegas , NV 89123 
3. Donate via phone by texting to (702) 820- 
    5511 (Text-to-Give by GivingFuel) 

 
  
This Sunday, the National Ministry Team will be holding 
a service at 8:00am PST. 
After the service, the Las Vegas Family Community will 
host a live family gathering at 11:00am 
  

 
▲Mar. 22nd, more than 39 members joined the zoom 
live  at 11 am 
  
below is the simple meeting program: 
  

1. Opening prayer 
2. Community and offering songs: Haven Street 
Band 
3. Message: Rev. Ken Doo 
4. Announcements: Rev. Andy Compton 
5. Testimonies 
6. Q & A 
7. Unison Prayer 

  
To join the meeting, please click on the following link:  

 
  
Or Telephone: 
Dial: +1 646 558 8656 (US Toll) or +1 408 638 0968 
(US Toll)  Meeting ID: 405 808 0219 
  
I look forward to seeing you all on Sunday. Till then, 
please r stay safe and keep on trusting in God and our 
True Parents. 
  
God bless you! 
 
Rev. Ken Doo 

Family Ministry. 
  

Resources for Tribal 
Messiahs 
  

LVFC council meeting 
minutes 
  

 About Sanctuary 
Church and H2 
  
  

 
  

Tribal Messiahship 
Card 
  

 Membership Form   
  

 

  

 infolvfc@gmail.com 
  

Registor or Update your 
own and your family birth 
date 
  
  
  

 
852 853 857 858 859 860 
861 862 863 864 865 866 
867 868 869 870 871 872 
873 874 875 876 877 878 
879 880 881 882 883 884 
885 886 887 888 889 
  

 
  
  

 
  
 

 



 

 

  
  
  

 
  
  
Shine City Project 
  

 
 
On this Saturday morning, our Shine City Project 
volunteers arrived at Wetlands Park where we were 
greeted by Katie, a Girl Scout working hard to earn her 
Gold Award. The Gold Award is the highest 
achievement that a Girl Scout can earn, and it requires 
research, planning, approval, and completion of a 
service project in an area of the Girl Scout's interest. A 
minimum of eighty hours is also required in the planning 
and execution of the project by the Girl Scout herself, 
as well as a project advisor.... 

 
  
  

 
  

 
  
Hopefully your kids have not gotten too bored just yet! 
  
Although we cannot meet as a large group as we had 
hoped and planned, we still wanted to provide an 
opportunity for the youth to connect with one another 
and develop a sense of community. Times like these 
calls for opportunities to build strong relationships so we 
hope that we can do that! 
  
With that being said, youth ministry will be holding a 
virtual Saturday Night Dynamite from 7pm to 8:30pm 
this upcoming Saturday, March 28th. All your kids 
need ..... 
  

 
  

 



 

 

  

 
  
As you may know, the time period in which we can 
apply for the CheonBo Won has been extended to 
September, on the occasion of True Father’s Ascension 
anniversary. This is thanks to our True Mother’s earnest 
heart to receive us all in the CheonBo Won. True 
Mother herself has expressed that, “All of your names 
must be registered there. You have to know that you 
are in a position that is blessed by God.” (May 26, 
2017).... 
  
In order to assist you and the hundreds of Tribal 
Messiahs throughout the U.S., we are asking that 
EVERYONE, whether Proclaimer, Candidate, or Victor, 
fill out the application forms on TribeNet.co. Please start 
by clicking here..... 
  

 
  
 

 

 

  
 

   

 

 


